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Crista Videira Lopes lopes@ics.uci.edu

Your SIGPLAN PAC funding request

October 29, 2015 at 10:07 AM

rkhatchadourian@ CityTech.Cuny.Edu, CCabo@ CityTech.Cuny.Edu, pac_grants@acm.org, spinola@hg.acm.org,
mwh@cs.umd.edu

Dear Raffi Khatchadourian,

On behalf of the ACM SIGPLAN Professional Activities Committee, | am pleased to inform you that we have awarded you a professional
activities grant to help defray your expenses in attending and participating in SPLASH 2015.

The award is for up to $879. This is intended to cover your travel expenses as outlined on the PAC web page. Closer to the time of the
conference, you will receive a full set of instructions by email fromSIGTravelGrants@acm.org containing a link to an expense form you will
need to complete and print, as well as a set of FAQs covering documentation requirements. You will also receive an email address should you
have further questions. Please consult these instructions as well as the SIGPLAN PAC web page for full details.

The award is given as a reimbursement. Please register and make your travel arrangements in the normal way.

Please feel free to contact us if you have questions about this grant. Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Gabriele Keller and Crista Lopes
SIGPLAN PAC Award Co-Chairs
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